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How can we begin to thank you enough 
for what you have done over this past 

year? All we can do is let you know the 
difference you have made to people in 

our local community.  

You donated 22,802 kg of food and 
toiletries. That pretty much exactly 

matched the 22,398 kg of food and 
toiletries that we gave out to 2086 
people referred to us as needing help.  

Thank you for your amazing response to 
our requests.  

 
 

Thank you for all your financial support. 
You gave so generously increasing your 
donations by four. This has enabled us 

to support people with fresh meat, fruit 
and vegetables through a voucher 
scheme, which, with your help we can 

continue to provide. THANK YOU. 
 
 

 
 
 

If you know of anyone struggling with 

food poverty in the Larne area please 
give them the Foodbank emergency 
Phone Number where one of our 

volunteers will talk them through the 
process. We are here to help. 
 

Some graphs to show the 

difference you have made to 

people in Larne who needed help 

 
The food you donated was supplied to 1196 adults and 890 children, 

a total of 2086 people. This is up from 1249 people in the previous 

year. The startling figure to note is the increase in the number of 

children fed, rising from 440 to 890. The graph below shows the 

continual increase in the number of children fed since Larne 

Foodbank began. This just shouldn’t be and we want to change it.   

 
The graph below shows the reasons people seek our help. This 

information is collated, recorded and used by the Trussell Trust to 

lobby government so that changes can be made to help people. 

 
 

Reason for those seeking help in 2020/2021

Low Income

Benefit Changes /Delays

Debt

Domestic Violence

Sickness

Homelessness

School Holiday Meals

Refused Benefits Advance

Delayed Wages

Other

 

 

Number of People you Fed in the past two years 


